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Philander Turqueza <philturqueza@gmail.com> Wed, Dec 22, 2021 at 4:47 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph, DENR MIMAROPA - Legal <denr4blegal@gmail.com>, Sherlyn Vee De Vera
<sherlynveedevera@gmail.com>

Dear DENR MIMAROPA,

Please find the attached advanced copy of the letter with Order of the court on the DENR MIMAROPA v. Marcopper Mining
Corporation reversion case lodged at Regional Trial Court, Branch 38, Boac, Marinduque.The said letter was sent through
LBC and registered mail today.

Thank you.

Respectfully yours,

State Solicitor Philander L. Turqueza

-- 
Philander L. Turqueza
State Solicitor
Office of the Solicitor General
134 Amorsolo St., Legaspi Village, Makati City
Email: plturqueza@osg.gov.ph
Tel. Nos. (632) 89881674
Fax No. (632) 8934418

CONFIDENTIALITY
This Message, as well as all its attachments, is intended only for the use of the individual(s) or entity to which it is originally
addressed and may contain information which is privileged, confidential, proprietary, or exempt from disclosure under
applicable law. Even if you are the intended recipient, you are strictly prohibited from disclosing, distributing, copying, or in
any way using this message and/or attachments without the expressed written permission of the author. If you have received
this communication in error, please notify the sender and destroy and/or delete any copies and any back-ups you may have
received.
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